
 

 

  

1st November 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

We will be holding a parent meeting about the History curriculum across the school on Wednesday 9th 

November at 3.30pm and 5.00pm in the school hall. We would be delighted to see you there so that we 

can provide you with an insight into History at Riverside.  

 

 

You will also be invited to attend History drop-ins where you will have the opportunity to have an active 

role in your child’s learning. More information will be sent out soon.   

 
 
We look forward to seeing you.  
 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mrs Ali 

Wider Curriculum Lead  
 

 


